A REFERENCE IS WORTH A THOUSAND WORDS



FACILITY AND LANDSCAPE INFRASTRUCTURE

MEMORANDUM

January 12, 2016

Commonwealth Stadium and Henry Singer Sports Park Artificial Turf Replacements: PowerBlade Elite 2.5

On behalf of the City of Edmonton I would like to express my satisfaction with our new PowerBlade Elite 2.5 playing surfaces from Shaw Sports Turf soccer/baseball.

We have been playing and practicing on both the turfs for a complete season and our players, coaches and community members are very pleased with the performance of the new surfaces. The fields have met the needs of all our teams and the sports community as a whole and without question the feedback to date has been extremely positive.

The City of Edmonton was also very pleased with the outstanding installation services provided by Jacques Zara and the GTR Turf/Team Rochon Inc. team. The installation process was incredibly professional with a high standard of quality and met all of our extremely tight timelines in advance of a major soccer event – the FIFA Women's World Cup 2015, of which the City of Edmonton was one of the host cities.

The City of Edmonton believes we have received two fantastic artificial turf surfaces that will serve the community and our partners well for many seasons to come.

Should you have any questions regarding the above projects please contact Kurt Bosch at 780-442-0211 or through email at kurt.bosch@edmonton.ca.

Sincerely,

Kurt Bosch Project Coordinator, Program and Project Development Facility and Landscape Infrastructure City of Edmonton